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HALFWAY TO ST PATRICK’S 

DAY DINNER DANCE 
September 15, 2007 

 
Could you have had a better time than 
the Halfway to St. Patrick’s Day Dinner 
Dance?  What a grand time it was.  A 
big thanks to Pat and Karen Pillsworth 
for organizing the dinner dance again 
this year.  They are the perfect hosts.  
Jimmy Walsh and the Black Velvet 
Band was rocking and Twin Lakes 
served up a tremendous meal.  Thanks 
to Bob Cunningham, Dave Donaldson 
and Kira Dyson for the pictorial playing 
on the wall all night.  Kira and Robin 
Carey also did a great job selling the 
50/50 tickets.  Pat and Karen seemed to 
have asked every merchant in town for 
a door prize.  Congrats to John Kelly for 
the recognition of all his hard work this 
year.  Great time, lots of laughs and 
great food.  Who is living better than 
us?? 

AN GORTA MOR 
 

At our last meeting we formed a 
committee to raise the money necessary 
to make this a reality.  Kevin Ginty, 
Steve Wood, Bob Carey and Bill 
Glennon will be formulating our 
fundraising efforts and will report back 

to us.  Many hands make light work so 
please get involved.  We need your help 
and input.  Meetings will be scheduled 
and announced at the next meeting. 
 

HONOR (COLOR) GUARD  
FUND RAISER
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We are having a fundraiser for the 
Honor (Color) Guard who represents us 
extremely well in all of our activities 
from parades to funerals and other 
fancy occasions.  They want to purchase 
some kilts and other pieces of their 
uniform.  So please come out and 
support their efforts and applaud their 
hard work.  Please mark your calendars 
and make it a point to attend. 
 
The AOH Honor Guard (new name) is 
in the process of going from pants to 
kilts. The "NEW" honor guard look will 
be unveiled at the "2008" St. Patrick 
Day Parade. 
 
In order to go from the present look to 
the new kilt uniforms  your AOH Honor 
Guard brothers are asking the AOH 
membership to assist in it's efforts by 
supporting and selling chances for the  
"Holiday $CASH$ Raffle". Starting 
right now and continuing until the 
drawing on December 15, 2007.  
 
Chances are $5.00 dollars a piece. 
3 prizes to win.  
1st prize   $1,000.00 
2nd prize   $300.00 
3rd prize    $200.00 
 

We will be asking each member to try 
to sell/buy only 3 tickets (more is also 
acceptable) for this worthy cause. 
 
Along with the members selling the 
tickets there will be various events that 
we will be selling the tickets (i.e. Mall 
functions, various restaurants will have 
tickets available etc.) to general public. 
In addition, Bernie Gray is very 
enthusiastic about the big "Karaoke 
Night" at the Kozy Tavern on 
November 17th, and we look forward to 
Bernie's ideas, energy and drive. This 
coupled with Jim Carey and Bill 
Kearney adding their drive along with 
the entire pipes and drum band, we are 
sure they can drive this project home. 

  
SPONSORS OF THE HOOLEY ON 

THE HUDSON VI™ 
 

By the way do not forget our sponsors 
of the Hooley.  We may see their names 
at the Hooley once a year but they need 
our support 365 days a year---so they 
can help us next year too.  Seriously 
please support the sponsors of all our 
events; we could not do it without them. 
 
The City of Kingston 
NYS Assemblyman Kevin Cahill 
Diageo/Guinness 
C-I-E Tours International 
Tourism Ireland 
Heritagenergy 
Ryan Insurance/Ulster Savings 
Lobo Distributors 
Cumulus Media 
Ulster Federal Credit Union 
Tip Top Furniture 
L T Begnal Motors 
Kingston Plaza 
Herzog`s Supply 
Arold Paving 
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Smith Printing 
Hudson Landing, AVR Development 
J & A Roofing 
Rondout Savings Bank 
Crown Productions 
Emerson Resort & Spa 
Ulster Performing Arts Center 
Mid Hudson Athletic Club 
Tri State Copy 
Timely Signs 
Quality Suites 
Courtyard by Marriott 
Hannaford 
Mariners’ Harbor 
The Rondout Business Association 
 

HHOOOOLLEEYY  BBOOOOSSTTEERRSS  IIII  
  

The members (AOH & LAOH) selling 
Booster Stickers worked in pairs. One 
of the pairings consisted of Democratic 
Chairman of the Ulster County 
Legislature Dave Donaldson and his 
alter ego Republican Minority Leader 
Glenn Noonan.  Who said the Irish 
can’t agree. 

  
CONDOLENSES 

 
To our President Jim Carey and 
Brothers Frank and Jim Carey Jr. and 
Robin Carey our snare drummer in the 
pipe and drum band on the recent 
passing of their mother and 
grandmother, Juletta Egan. May she rest 
in peace.  
 
Letter from the “Carey Clan” 
 
Dear fellow Brothers and Sisters of the 
AOH, 
 
Thank you to everyone for their help 
and expressions of love on the recent 
passing of our Mother.  She lived a long 
and happy life.  Jette would have loved 
to see all of you especially at the Mass.  
Mass was a simple but inspirational 
celebration of her life and the lives she 
helped create and nurture.  Thank you 
again for all your kind words and 
prayers. 
 
“The Carey Clan” 
 
 
 

  
SOFTBALL TEAM 

 “The Amazin Micks” 
 

Thanks for the Memories 
 
By the way, I recently had the 
opportunity to go to Albany Airport for 
a flight.  I spied with my little eye one 
Artie Davis; the manager of our 
erstwhile Softball Team.  He was on his 
way- south—way south---scouting for 
that one player to fill in a few gaps—as 
in strong hammies—if ya know what I 
mean.  The Softball season is only 9 
months away!!! 
 
 

PRAYERS FOR THE SICK 
 

Please keep in your prayers all of our 
members who may be experiencing ill 
health especially Brother Stanley 
Cunningham who has been through 
multiple operations this year. Please 
feel well and get better.   
 

 
 

Welcome to our new members, we had 
a banner meeting in September: 
 
Kevin Cahill of Kingston, who is our 
Assemblyman in the NYS Legislature 
and a member of St Mary’s Church in 
Kingston.  Kevin is sponsored by Prez 
Carey. 
 
Kerry Duffy of Esopus, who is a 
grocery expert and a member of Sacred 
Heart Church in Esopus. Kerry is 
sponsored by Prez Carey. 
 
John Molloy, who is retired and lives in 
West Shokan.  He is member of St. 
John’s Church in W. Hurley.  John is 
sponsored by Pat Pillsworth. 
 
Christopher Price of Kingston, who is a 
custom woodworker.  He is a member 
of St Mary’s Kingston and is sponsored 
by Jim Gilpatric, Sr. 
 
James Sottile of Kingston , who is a 
technician at the NYS Senate.  Jamie is 

a member of St. Coleman’s Church. 
Jamie is sponsored by Jim Sottile. 
 
Michael Tinnie of Kingston, who 
maintains our highway system.  Mike is 
sponsored by Paul Geary and is a 
member of St May’s in Kingston. 
Welcome Aboard. 
  
Bill Glennon advises that he will accept 
your dues any time.  
We hope to see you at the next meeting. 
Slainte Gentleman. 
 

FROM THE NORTH COUNTRY 
 
Brother Hibernians and fellow 
Saugertians –Larry (Sean) Thorton and 
Ken Umlaft have both thrown in the 
towel and joined the retirees; Sean, as 
an advertising salesman for the 
Poughkeepsie Journal, and Ken, as an 
office administrator, from Our Lady of 
Lourdes High School in Poughkeepsie.  
Brothers, may you enjoy long happy 
retirements,  
Sean said it is hard to get used to that 
extra 15 minutes of sleep each morning. 
 

 
PIPE BAND NEWS 

 
Check out the AOH website for our 
tentative schedule.  Our Pipers are also 
available for weddings, funerals, and 
fancy occasions.  Give us a call.  We are 
also looking for people who are 
interested in drumming.  It could be 
snare tenor or base.    We need more 
than one person at every position so that 
we can make sure we participate in all 
of the events throughout the year.  So 
call for information about the band or 
want to learn how to play the pipes or 
drums.  Please contact Jim Carey or 
Robin Carey at 338-6622 or any 
member of the band.  
 
We would also ask that if you can, try 
to participate with the AOH Color 
Guard.  They make us look even that 
much better.  We have a place for 
everyone.  Don’t be shy. Call Pat 
Pillsworth and tell him you need to 
carry a flag or our banner.   



 
DUES DUES DUES 

 
Bill Glennon has asked that you pay 
your dues now. If you don’t have your 
membership card you haven’t paid your 
dues.  He will accept your dues at any 
time.  So if you see Bill hand it over so 
we can keep our books up to date. It’s 
only $20.00 guys and you have access 
to so many activities and fun events.  
2007 membership cards and dues are 
available and payable at the next 
meeting. 
 
 

 
THE IRISH SHOW 

 
Ken Brett & Bill Yosh have been 
hosting the Irish Show for more than 25 
years at WKNY 1490 on the AM dial. 
8:06AM every Sunday.  The Irish Show 
is sponsored by the Division 1 AOH.  
Ken and Bill offer the best Irish music, 
dedications for birthdays, anniversaries, 
proverbs and jokes along with news 
about Irish functions around the area 
The Irish Show is helped by donations 
to the cause and the selling of ads for 
announcement on the show.  If you 
know of anyone who could  take an ad 
to help defray the cost of the Irish Show 
please get in touch with either Bill or 
Ken for further information. 

 

 
WEBSITE 

 
If you missed the Irish Show last week 
you can catch the Irish Show,     Or  
Catch up on the most recent newsletter 
and all of the news about the activities 
of the Ulster County AOH Division 1 & 
5 on our website.  
 Remember www.ulsteraoh.com 
You can also down load an application 
for membership. 
 

 
2007 AOH 

“LUCK OF THE IRISH” 
CALENDAR 
WINNERS 

 
$50 Joseph Keller - #626 August 26  
$25 Ray & Kathy Amell - #822 August 28 
$25 Kevin Moughan - #944 August 31  
$25 Kathy Houghtaling - #414 September 1  
$100 Keri Kelly - #424 September 2  
$25 Colleen Schuon - #189 September 5  
$50 Rachel Voerg - #416 September 9  
$25 Meghan Higgins - #420 September 12  
$25 Jane Todd - #423 September 15  
$25 Mary McManus - #423 September 15  
$25 Harry Woltman - #147 September 19  
$25 Guy Magarelli - #512 on September 21 
 
 

 
 

As Fall begins, please take an opportunity to 
thank Steve Wood for single-handedly 
maintaining the Academy Green Fountain, 
in Kingston.  Steve and his son Joe, make 
sure the fountain has water is clean and is 
fully operating all summer long.  He will be 
closing the fountain soon.  This is one of 
those little things the AOH and its members 
do to make our area a better place to live. 
 
 

 
UPCOMING IRISH FESTIVALS  

 
Heritage Music Foundation 
61Wurts Street, Kingston, New York, 
12401 (845)338-8587 
http://heritageconcerts.blogspot.com/ 
heritagemusicfoundation@gmail.com 
 
 Heritage Music Folk Music Concert 
Series  
"From the Mountains to the Valley” is a 
concert series celebrating the unique 
musical history of the Hudson Valley 
and Catskill mountains.   
Concerts run from 3-5 pm and 
admission is $10.  
 
Fall 10/14/07 Kevin and Carol Becker - 
"Songs of the Hudson River Valley".  

At the Dutch Arms Chapel, 16 John St. 
in the village of Saugerties, NY  
 Performing together regularly for over 
ten years, Kevin and Carol have 
developed a unique sound that 
combines breathtaking vocals, 
instrumental dexterity, and a synergy 
that comes only from an intimate 
knowledge of each other's talents.   
For more information, call (845) 338-
8587, email 
heritagefoundation@gmail.com  
Or go to our web page at 
http://www.heritageconcerts.blogspot.c
om. 

 
HOOLEY ON THE HUDSON VII™ 

August 31, 2008 
KINGSTON, NY 

FOR INFORMATION 
www.ulsteroah.com 

845-338-6622 
 

LAAOOHH  DDIIVVIISSIIOONN  55  NNEEWWSS  
 
October meeting of the LAOH will be 
Tues. Oct 9th at 7:00 
  
Our next Fundraiser is the Penny Social 
Nov. 18, more about that at our 
meeting.  
  
Keep our sick members in our prays      
Kathleen 
 
We have had several requests for a copy 
of the dedication of the Hooley on the 
Hudson VI.  Copies will be available.  
Please contact us at 845-338-3287.  A 
copy will be made available on the 
website shortly.  Thank you to one and 
all.  It was a Grand Day. 
 
If you have any information that you 
need to include in the newsletter 
please send it to filterpres@aol.com 
before the 21st of each month for 
inclusion in the newsletter. 
 

  
Keep the Faith 
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FUNDRAISER FOR THE  
HONOR (COLOR) GUARD 

KOZY TAVERN 
 

NOVEMBER 17, 2007 
 

Kingston, NY 
 


